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PAC Meeting 

Please join us for the next Katzie PAC meeting which is tomorrow, November 6th at 7pm in the gym. We 
have a highly anticipated presentation from Kelly Cleeve on The Fear of Failure.  

Remembrance Day Assemblies 

This Thursday, 8th November, Katzie will be having two Remembrance Day Assemblies. Parents 
are welcome to attend. Primary classes at 9am and Intermediate classes at 10.30am. 

Pro-D Day 

Reminder that this Friday, 9th November is a professional development day for teachers. Students 
do not attend. 

Pumpkin carving contest 

Congratulations to all the entrants in Katzie’s pumpkin carving contest. We were blown away with the 
level of creativity shown by all. Special acknowledgement to the winners of each category.  

 

 

1st place – Jaeda White, Div. 21      1st place – Gianna Koffas, Div. 25  1st place – Samantha Burgess, Div. 12 

2nd place – Olive Haluska, Div. 22      2nd place – JJ Varga, Div. 27  2nd place – Cambria Holton, Div. 40 

3rd place – Sam Jangalee, Div. 6      3rd place – Trent Roch, Div. 31  3rd place - Gabby Burgess, Div. 37 

 

1st place – Most Creative 1st place – Scariest 1st place – Happiest 


